
                     
 

ADVENT WINDOW TRAIL 
Calling all Naburn residents ! 

 Last year, the Advent windows were sooooo amazing, we thought it would be 

great to repeat the trail in Naburn. We have decided to run the Advent 

windows from 12th to the 24th December so that we have plenty of time to 

enjoy them. With the trail, we will be raising money for Naburn Primary school, 

and the Blacksmith’s Arms will be helping the festivities along by providing hot 

chocolates for the children on the Fridays and Saturdays.  

 

However - we need YOUR help ! Would you be able to prepare a window and 

contribute to the Christmassy trail ? Please get in touch with Susie Raimes 

susier1971@hotmail.co.uk or call 07813379521  
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